
Report of the Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board to the Council meeting of 3 May 2007 

4. CUSTOMER SERVICE REQUEST REPORT -  REPORT OF FEBRUARY 2007 
 
 The Board received a Customer Service Request report for the period 1 February–28 February 2007. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


